07/10/17
Lufkin Road Middle School
Dear parent or guardian,

This year, we’ll be using Khan Academy in and out of class to personalize learning for all students!

Khan Academy is a free online resource that allows students to learn anytime, anywhere, with material that is uniquely appropriate for them.  Students can explore new topics and strengthen their math skills by using interactive exercises and instructions videos. As students learn, their activity feeds into reports that show important information such as strengths and weaknesses in a particular concept.  By using Khan Academy, I’ll be able to provide a more personalized learning experience for your child. Also, students can go beyond the 6th grade curriculum if they choose. In particular, students can practice all of K-12 math with our Common Core standards-aligned materials.

If your child has an account he or she needs to join my class. If not, please help your child create an account. To do this, click the “Sign In/Sign Up” button on the top right side of the page. After this, they need to click the “create an account” button. Follow the steps provided. After this, please have you child join my class. 

To join my class, your child should click their username at the top right, choose "Profile," and go to their profile's "Coaches" tab. There, they should enter the class code N57SGB under "Add a coach." 

Check out the links below to learn more:
Khan Academy: www.khanacademy.org
Terms of Service: www.khanacademy.org/about/tos
Privacy Policy: www.khanacademy.org/about/privacy-policy

Please sign below to give your child permission to use Khan Academy in my class. I will also be assigning homework using this program so that students can reinforce the math concepts at home. The student will have homework due using this program before every test. Feel free to call or email if you have any questions or concerns. We will be reviewing how to access the homework and use Khan Academy in class after accounts have been created. 

Parent Signature: ________________________________	Date: ___________

Student Name: ________________________________
Student Username: _________________________
Student Password: ____________________________

Warmly,
Natalie Farinholt
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